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September 26, 2022 
 
Hello VTEC Parents and Family, 
 

The VTEC Scholarship Foundation is hosting a Harvest Festival on Saturday, October 
15th. There will be pancakes, bacon, farm tours, kids activities, pumpkin sales, and a raffle. 
We are asking for your help in collecting donations that can used as raffle items, or be 
combined with other donations to make into baskets that can be raffled off at the event. 
 

The proceeds from the raffle will be donated by the Scholarship Foundation to the 
VTEC FFA to help support Career Development Teams, Student Activities, Leadership 
Development Contests, Student Leadership Conferences and more. We need your help in 
bringing items that could fill out a gift basket. Items may include: 
 

• Gift Cards or Gift Certificates 
• Party items like plates, tray, cutting boards, glasses, etc. 
• Tool items like tool bag, car care supplies, wrenches, etc. 
• Movie night items like popcorn, candy, bowls, etc. 
• Board games, cards, card holders, etc. 
• Kids items, toys, bubbles, coloring books, crayons, etc.  
• Travel items that are great for a vacation 
• At home spa items to create a relaxing retreat 
• Baskets, ribbon, cellophane wrap, etc. for building baskets 
• And More! 

 
We are hoping to get items brought in by Thursday October 6th, giving us a little 

time to organize and build the baskets. If you have items or would like to donate items, 
please send them with your students to their Ag Advisors. Thank you for helping students 
and supporting the VTEC FFA and VTEC Scholarship Foundation.  
  
Sincerely,  
The VTEC Agriculture Instructors  

 

VTEC FFA Chapter 
2245 S. Linwood Ave 
Visalia, CA 93277 
 


